
 
 

TUKWILA POOL METROPOLITAN PARK DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF: 

TUKWILA POOL ADVISORY COMMITTEE (TPAC), AND MARKETING COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Tukwila Pool Advisory Committee will hold its next meeting on: 
 

Saturday, January 18, 2020, beginning at 8:30 am. 
 

And the Tukwila Pool Marketing Committee will hold its next meeting on: 
 

Saturday, January 18, 2020, beginning at 10:00 am. 
 

Both meetings will take place at: 
Tukwila Community Center 
12424 42nd Ave. S. 
Tukwila, WA 98168 

 
A quorum of the Board of Commissioners may be present at this meeting and decisions may be made by them. 
 
This is a 24-hour notice and not required by law to be published. 
 
Emailed to the Seattle Times – January 13, 2020 
Emailed to the Tukwila Reporter – January 13, 2020 
Emailed to the TPMPD Board of Commissioners – January 13, 2020 
Posted at the Tukwila Pool located at 4414 S. 144th Tukwila, WA 98168 – January 13, 2020 


